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April 10, 2024 

Nina Larssen 
Remediation Project Manager 
Presidio Trust 
1750 Lincoln Blvd. 
San Francisco, California 94129 
NLarssen@presidiotrust.gov 

DTSC APPROVAL OF FINAL FIVE-YEAR REVIEW REPORT FOR THE PRESIDIO OF 
SAN FRANCISCO, LENDRUM COURT SITE (SITE CODE: 201999) 

Dear Ms. Larssen: 

The Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) has reviewed the Final Five-Year 
Review Report (Report) dated December 12, 2023, for the Presidio of San Francisco 
Lendrum Court site (Site). DTSC staff have reviewed the Report and have no further 
comments. The Report is hereby approved. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Project Manager, Isabella 
Roman, at (510) 540-3879 or via email at Isabella.Roman@dtsc.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Marikka Hughes, P.G. 
Branch Chief 
Site Mitigation and Restoration Program – Berkeley Office 
Department of Toxic Substances Control 
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cc: Justin Hanzel-Durbin, P.E. 
Principal Program Manager 
TRC Solutions, Inc. 
JHanzel-Durbin@trccompanies.com 

Isabella Roman 
Project Manager 
DTSC 
Isabella.Roman@dtsc.ca.gov 

Kim Walsh 
Unit Chief 
DTSC 
Kimberly.Walsh@dtsc.ca.gov 

mailto:JHanzel-Durbin@trccompanies.com
mailto:Isabella.Roman@dtsc.ca.gov
mailto:Kimberly.Walsh@dtsc.ca.gov

	DTSC APPROVAL OF FINAL FIVE-YEAR REVIEW REPORT FOR THE PRESIDIO OF SAN FRANCISCO, LENDRUM COURT SITE (SITE CODE: 201999)

